
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Wednesday, May 11, 2016 

 

Chicago City Vehicle Sticker grace period rules change effective July 1  

 

Chicago City Clerk Susana A. Mendoza is urging Chicago motorists to be aware of a change in 

grace period rules regarding deadlines for purchasing and displaying their Chicago City Vehicle 

Sticker. 

  

Beginning July 1, 2016, changes to the Chicago Municipal Code regarding the grace period will 

make motorists eligible to be ticketed immediately following their vehicle sticker’s expiration. 

  

For example, if your vehicle sticker expires on June 30, you are eligible to be ticketed on July 1. 

The $200.00 ticket can be issued daily.  

 

The grace period for late fees will be extended from 15 to 30 days effective July 1. A motorist 

with a vehicle sticker expiring June 30 will have until July 30 to purchase a sticker without 

paying an additional $60.00 late fee. 

 

The Office of the City Clerk wants motorists to avoid tickets and additional fees at all costs. 

Please purchase and display your vehicle stickers in a timely manner. Also remember that our 

Office has over 350 community partner vendors, including currency exchanges, which are open 

to serve you on weekends and holidays. It is the goal of our Office to ensure every customer has 

a positive experience when buying their vehicle sticker.  

 

Please visit ChiCityClerk.com to conveniently purchase your Chicago City Vehicle Sticker 

online via EZ>BUY or to find the nearest location to buy in person.  
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